
March 31, 2025 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to in opposition to Oregon Legislature bill SB 210 to REPEAL our vote-by-mail 
system. Oregon has had mail-in voting for decades without problems and I do not support 
banning it here in Oregon. We are registered voters in Oregon. Please oppose this anti-
democratic bill in Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Natalie Whitson 
Mark Whitson 
Saskia Whitson 


